# 國立聯合大學106學年度

## 暑假轉學生招生考試試題紙

科目: \_\_\_\_\_\_ 文 第\_1\_頁共\_2\_頁

| * 請將所有答案依題號填入答案卷中<br>I. 綜合測驗 (每題 2 分) 40%   |
|---|
| 01. The documentary, Beyond Taiwan (看見台灣), which Chi Po-lin (齊柏林) more than three years to make, offers the                                   |
|   |
| audience rare bird's eye glimpses into the natural beauty of the island, ranging from mountains to oceans.  A. took B. take C. spend D. spent |
| 그는 그는 그는 그는 그는 그는 그를 하는 그는 그를 하는 것이 되었다. 그는 그는 그는 그는 그는 그는 그는 그를 하는 것이 되는 것이 없는 것이 없는 것이 없는 것이 없는 것이 없었다. 그는 그                                |
| 02. All of the club members had a great time and during the trip to Green Island last week. A. talked; laughed B.                             |
| to talk; laugh C. talk; laugh D. talking; laughing  |
| 03. You should the menu first before the waitress takes your order. A. look B. read C. watch D. see   |
| 04. It's easy. Try it! Why you do it yourself? A. don't; by B. won't; on C. not; by D. didn't; with   |
| 05. Mr. Wang has three sons of them live in Taipei. A. Both B. All C.Some D. Each   |
| 06. Albert heard Ted to a man on the way home. A. talked B. talks C. to talk D. talking   |
| 07. Diana with his grandparents when she was little. A. lives B. live C. lived D. was living  |
| 08. The jacket great. Does it a jacket of mine? A. looks; look B. look like; look C. looks; look like   |
| <b>D.</b> looks like; look like   |
| 09. All of the food at the party delicious. Everyone has a great time. A. taste B. tastes C. to taste D. tasting                              |
| 10. Although Ms. Chen makes little money, she often gives money to those people in need. A. but B. or C. × D. and                             |
| 11. IKEA, the international retailer giant of household products, has survived and flourished in today's highly business world                |
| A. tolerant B. prosperous C. competitive D. favorable   |
| 12. For over 50 years Bob Dylan has influenced popular music. He melodies and sings his own lyrics. A.consumes B. labels                      |
| C. lightens D. composes   |
| 13. The BBC News department has in almost every country in the world. A. correspondents B. relatives C. residents                             |
| D. athletes   |
| 14. No other ethologist has won more worldwide than Jane Goodall, the "chimpanzee lady." A. suspicion B. recognition                          |
| C. cooperation D. expectation   |
| 15. Chinglish usually creates embarrassment and A. confusing B. intention C. intentainal D. confusion   |
| 16. The polar ice helps to keep the Earth cool. The huge areas of polar ice and maintain our climate.   |
| A. shaken B. predict C. warm D. balance   |
| 17. Oprah Winfrey became an student in high school and won a full university scholarship in 1971. A. iconic B. honors                         |
| C.economical D. awkward   |
| 18. Google's Chrome browser is also competing face to face with Microsoft's famous Windows Explorer browser. Which one is                     |
| going to as the more popular browser? No one knows. A. set out B. end up C. hold on D. put down   |
| 19. Air pollution is to allergies. A. taken B. compared C. related D. appealed  |
| 20. You and some of your friends go for a hike in a national park. You are wearing looks like a   |
| normal pair of glasses. But information appears in the lenses of your glasses. A. which B. whose C. that D. what                              |
| II. 克漏字測驗 (每題 3 分) 15%  |
| The Festival of San Fermin originated in 1591 (21) three medieval events were combined in one: the religious ceremony                         |
| honoring Saint Fermin, the commercial fair of Pamplona, and a bullfighting celebration. Bishop San Fermin of Pamplona (22)                    |
| in Amiens, France in 303 AD because he had taught the gospel. Later, the city of Pamplona honored him with a festival (23)                    |
| his name. In 1926 the American author Ernest Hemingway (24) his novel The Sun Also Rises. It was this book (25)                               |
| made the Festival of San Fermin internationally famous.   |
| 21. A. where B. which C. whose D. when  |
| 22. A. was beheading B. was beheaded C. has beheaded D. beheaded  |
| 23. A. of B. in C. on D. under  |
| 24. A. taught B. was taught C. published D. was published   |
| 25. A. that B. which C. when D. who   |

## 國立聯合大學 106 學年度

## 暑假轉學生招生考試試題紙

科目: \_\_\_\_\_ 菜 \_\_\_\_ 第 \_\_ 2 頁 共 \_\_ 2 頁

| III. 篇章結構(每題 3 分) 15% 請將A到E代碼內容,依照短文上下適切語意,分別填入答案卷26-30題的欄位中。  |
|--|
| A. You don't need to buy any expensive software.   |
| B. The Internet also offers enormous amounts of memory where you can save your favorite songs and videos and pictures.         |
| C. In this enormous imaginary cloud are Google, Microsoft, Yahoo, Amazon, and a huge number of other Internet companies.       |
| D. A paradigm is a pattern that helps us to understand something.  |
| E. The information you need is provided on demand by the Internet to your cellphone or computer.                               |
| Imagine an enormous cloud that covers the Earth. (26) The cloud symbolizes the world's Internet service providers. When        |
| you do cloud computing, you can use simple, cheap cellphones and computers that are connected to the Internet. (27) Instead    |
| you use the software that is on faraway Internet computers. (28) Through the Internet, you have instant access to powerful     |
| faraway computers with complex software. (29) Cloud computing or Internet-based computing is a big change in the               |
| computer technologyparadigm. (30) Instead of owning a powerful home computer and its expensive software, you need only         |
| an inexpensive computer or cellphone that is connected to powerful Internet computers.   |
| IV. 閱讀測驗(每題 3 分) 15%   |
| Below is what Josie wrote in her diary.  |
| Mon., September 21   |
| I wore a pink blouse and a blue skirt to work. I just bought the blouse at Mary's Department Store yesterday. It started a big |
| j stated a off   |

sale yesterday and the sale will go for one month. However, Robin spilled his coffee at my blouse this morning. He was talking to a woman who just started to work today and didn't notice that I was walking to him. He said that he would take care of it.

Two my favorite houts to work today. I work to day I wor

I wore my favorite boots to work today. I walked so fast that I fell on the ground this afternoon. Luckily, no one saw it, and I didn't hurt a lot, either.

#### Wed., September 23

I wore my sneakers to work today because it was a rainy day. I didn't want my boots to get wet. However, I didn't notice that my sneakers had a small hole, so I went to Mary's Department Store right after work. Then I bought a new pair <u>for a song</u>. It was cheaper than I had thought.

#### Thu., September 24

Today is the hottest day of the month. I wore a red T-shirt and green shorts to work. I also played badminton with my students in their PE class. Students were surprised that I played better than they did.

### Fri., September 25

Today is the last day of the week. I wore my new sneakers because I was planning to go shopping with Cathy after work. Moon Festival is around the corner. I bought some mooncakes for my family and some things for the barbecue this Sunday—the Moon Festival.

- 31. What does for a song mean? (A) For free. (B) At a high price (C) At a low price. (D) In a fast way.
- 32. Where does Josie work? (A) She works at school. (B) She works at the restaurant.
  - (C) She works at a coffee shop. (D) She works at a department store.
- 33. How often did Josie wear sneakers to work this week? (A) Once. (B)Twice. (C) Three times. (D) Four times
- 34. What day is the day before the Moon Festival? (A) Wednesday. (B)Sunday. (C) Friday. (D) Saturday.
- 35. Which is true? (A) Robin spilled tea at Josie. (B) Josie bought a new pair of sneakers on a rainy day.
  - (C) Josie is good at playing basketball. (D) Josie got hurt because she wore sneakers.

V. 短文寫作 15% 請依下列圖片指示,寫出約50個字的英文短文。

